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Education Management Committee 

Meeting Report 
 

Wednesday, February 8, 2023 
Town Hall - Starting time:  9:00am-10:30am 

 
               Katheryn DeClerck, MREI   Kimberly Bullard  
               Chair           Vice Chair 

 
The Committee’s purpose and objectives were reviewed. A motion to approve the report from the 
Committee’s February meeting passed unanimously. 
 
The Committee reviewed 2022 course enrollments and evaluations. The former showed total enrollment 
across all courses as 7024, representing 79% of the 2021 total of 8,924. The latter showed an overall course 
satisfaction rating of 98%. 
 
The committee received reports from: 

o The Education Foundation Committee, presented by Foundation President, Barry Kramer; 
o The Faculty Development Subcommittee, presented by Chair, Mike Smith; 
o The Local Board Education Forum, presented by Chair, Mary Peyton; and 
o The Global, Resort and Second Home Markets Committee, presented by Kimberly Bullard in 

place of Committee Chair, Lanie Bitner. 
 
An update on the Master Real Estate Instructor Designation was presented, including the announcement of 
two new designees: Sherina Baker and Jamie Goodspeed. 
 
The Committee welcomed Executive Director, Cicely Harris, and Senior Director of Hate and Bias 
Prevention, Joan Pangilinan, from the New York State Division of Human Rights to present on the scope of 
their work and answer committee questions. 
 
With no other new business, the meeting was adjourned. 


